Meeting Minutes
ILDA Board of Directors Meeting
8 November 2023

Conference Call

Members Present:  Christopher Short, Brian Gonzalez, Horacio Pugliese, Roberta McHatton, Theo Petrides
Member(s) Absent or Excused:  None
Staff Present:  Patrick Murphy (Director), David Kumpula (Secretary)
Other Members:  

Start Time: 
1:40 PM EDT

Close Time: 
 2:45PM EDT
Old Business

Future ILDA Conference Planning:   Brian Gonzalez, Horacio Pugliese, Patrick Murphy and Christine Jenkin will be meeting later this week in Miami to discuss ILDA conference host contract obligations to ensure that hosts are fully aware and prepared to fulfill their role as host.
LDI Conference: Patrick is teaching a safety course at the event on the November 30th.  Other preparations are in process.
Laser Illuminated Lighting Instruments (LILI):  Patrick Murphy informed the Board that a LILI manufacturer recently joined ILDA. Furthermore, a committee is being formed for LILIs, which will be led by Clay-Packy.
2023 Conference Wrap-up:  Patrick Murphy indicated that $2500 remaining check from past conference has been received from the local tourism agency in Emerald Beach.  Patrick also communicated the results of Category A training exams taken at the conference.
New Business
Illinois Laser Safety Law:  Patrick Murphy notified the Board that the law requiring additional LSO representation was passed recently in Illinois.  It is not known whether it is being enforced as of yet, but represents an additional burden on laser show providers.
Close: MOTION:  A motion to close meeting was made by Brian Gonzalez and seconded by Roberta McHatton. The motion passed by all Board members present.
